



SEP 15 2015

Mr. Roger Connelly Chair Inuvialuit Water Board SUITE 302 125 MACKENZIE ROAD INUVIK NT X0E 0T0

Dear Mr. Connelly:

Hamlet of Tuktoyaktuk - Water Licence Renewal - N7L3-0714

I am writing in response to your letter dated August 17, 2015 outlining the Inuvialuit Water Board's attempts to facilitate a water licence renewal application from the Hamlet of Tuktoyaktuk.

Thank you for identifying your concerns. I share your desire for a timely and appropriate solution to this matter. To this end, I have directed my staff to contact the Hamlet and help facilitate a renewal application questionnaire as soon as possible. Further, I have passed on this letter and a request for a timely solution to our colleagues with Municipal and Community Affairs for their follow-up and assistance.

Sincerely,

J. Michael Miltenberger

The Honourable Robert C. McLeod
Minister of Municipal and Community Affairs

Mr. Gary Bohnet, Principal Secretary Office of the Premier

Mr. Stephen Chartie Regional Superintendent, Inuvik

